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School Hot Lunches 

 

 

Boccia 

Congratulations to those children 
who took part in the House 
Football event yesterday. All 
games were very close and the 
four houses: Keller, Johnson, 
Bader and Scott displayed 

excellent teamwork and 
determination. Well done to Keller 
House for winning the competition 
with two wins and a draw. 
 

Please ensure you have registered your child/children for online ordering of school meals, 
this includes  Universal Free School Meals, Free School Meals and Paid lunches.  All must be 

ordered through this system.  
School will no longer be providing menus and will be unable to process your order. 
If  you require any assistance please contact Tracey Bonfield or Sally Linfitt in the school 
office. 
 
 
 

Sports Relief  

 
Thank you to everyone who supported Sport’s Relief on Friday 18th 
March 2016 by joining us for a Big Breakfast!  

Various children enjoyed the fun assault course set up on the School 
field. 

Parent Evenings 

House Football 

On Wednesday 16th March 2016 Cranwell 
hosted its second Boccia Competition. The 
team: myself, Edward Mackie, Joseph Hobbs, 
Gary Thomas and Paige Merrakin played Boccia 
(a version of Bowls) against Digby Primary and 
Caythorpe Primary.  We played two sets in our 

school hall.  We won the first set but 
unfortunately we lost with a two point gap in 
Set 2.  It was the tournament of a lifetime and 
we all really enjoyed the games. 
  
Reported by Edward Mackie 

 

From everyone here at Cranwell Primary School we wish 
you and your families a happy Easter break. Please note, 
children return to school on Monday 11th April. 
 

Happy Easter 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended parent 
evenings this week. The data collected from the 
parental questionnaires will be collated over the 
Easter period and feedback will be provided to all 

parents. If you have any concerns at any point with 
your child’s education, or the systems the school 

adopts, please contact your child’s class teacher 
where these can be dealt with immediately and 
effectively.   
 
  



Upcoming Events 
Skipping Workshop Day 

Friday 15th April – Details will follow  
 

SATS Dates 
Year Two SATs will take place throughout May 

 
Key Stage Two SATs will take place week commencing 

Monday 9th May 2016    
 

Year One Phonics Screening Test- This is a statutory test that 

will take place for all Year One pupils during the week commencing 
Monday 13th June 2016  

 
Grandparent’s Day 
Friday 27th May 2016 

 
Whole School Picnic 

Wednesday 19th July 2016 

 
 

This Academic Year: 
 

Term 4 ends - Wed 23rd March 2016 
Term 5: Monday 11th April – Friday 27th May 2016 

Term 6: Monday 6th June – Thursday 21st July 2016 
 

 
 
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 
Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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On Friday morning playtimes, Mrs Day runs a “Bluey Club”. 
This is a club where children with deployed parents can 
meet and chat with each other and Mrs Day. Children can 

also bring along work that they would like to be sent to 
their parents or write letters and draw pictures.  If a parent 
is currently deployed and you would like your child to 
attend, please let your child’s class teacher know. It would 
be helpful if you could send your child with their parent’s 
BFPO address so that any work can be forwarded (please 
forward via the office for younger children). Thank you. 

We are delighted to inform you that FILMCLUB will be 
showing its next film on Wednesday 13th April 2016.  It 
will be a chance for your child to experience a variety of 

films in a safe, happy and structured setting. 
Our FILMCLUB aims to make a wide range of films 
available, which challenge, unite, educate, amaze and 
inspire. Our FILMCLUB will be running from immediately 
after school until 5.00pm.  Refreshments will be 
provided and there will be a small charge of £1 to cover 

this.   

We will be watching ‘Toy Story 3’.  This film has a U 
rating and is classified as suitable for all.  However, it 
should be noted that the film contains mild 
violence and scary scenes. 

Well, the years have passed and 
Andy is now ready to go to 
college. As he gets ready to 

leave, his toys are accidentally 
given to a nursery. That turns 
out to be a big shock for Buzz, 
Woody and all their friends, as 
they get treated roughly by 

dozens of little kids who don't 

care about them at all. So they 
start planning a big escape - to 
get back to Andy's room where 
they belong. This film has a lot 
to live up to, but it manages to 
be every bit as funny and 
touching and exciting. 

 
 

Film Club 

 

Bluey Club 

SATs week for Key Stage 2 is nationally arranged for the 
week beginning 9th May 2016. All Key Stage 2 children will 

be participating in the tests. 
Year Two SATs testing will take place throughout May, and 

therefore children need to be in school during this time. 
Year One Phonics Screening will be taking place during the 
week commencing 13th June 2016 and is a Government 
requirement.  

Therefore, please ensure your child is in school during this 
period. Absences during this time may be classified as 
unauthorised. 

Assessment Time 

Thank You 
Can I ask you all to spare a thought for all the local 
residents living around the school perimeter, especially in 
Cherry Tree Crescent, Sycamore Drive, Dehli Square and 
Baghdad Road. Please can we ensure we show full 

consideration and not park on, or obstruct any driveways. 
Also, can we please make sure children do not walk over 
people’s gardens in these areas! Many thanks for helping 
to respect our neighbours. 
Here at school we also try to promote to the children about 
cycle safety and being aware of pedestrians along the tight 
paths around school. If your child cycles to school, please 

help us to promote awareness of others, and ensure lights 

are on bikes if cycling home after clubs and helmets are 
worn. 
 

Disabled Parking 
Please can we ensure that only blue badge 

holders park within the disabled spaces on 

the school drive.  Staff within school are 
unable to monitor parking down the school 
drive, this is conducted by Lincolnshire 
Police who may issue parking tickets. 
 

 

Class 1MD have been studying about the stages of Florence’s 
life, including: growing up, training to be a nurse, nursing at 

Scutari hospital and how she helped change nursing in 
Britain. They created timelines of her life.  

 

Florence Nightingale 
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